Steering Group – Meeting TWO
Monday 12 May 2025 at 7.30pm
Present: 

Stuart Matthews, Facilitator from the Presbytery – 07792 919045
Julie Moody, Minister Milton of Campsie – 07825 001898 
(Apologies) Laura Digan, Interim Moderator Campsie 
Representing Campsie:

Margaret Tindall - 07759 643738
Andy Waugh - 0141 440 5775
Sue Mitchell - 07919 341626
George Kelly – 07879 423656

Representing Milton of Campsie:
Rhona Wyper - 07950 763536

Gillian Murphy - 07854 160757

(Apologies) Robert Scott - 07952 052155

Margaret Burton - 07786 476073

After opening the meeting with prayer, Stuart Matthews explained the key paperwork that this Steering Group must decide upon.  
The Three Main issues in a Basis of Union

The Steering Group hopes to reach agreement on all the different elements that make up a legal document called the Basis of Union.  Such a ‘Basis of Union’ MUST contain three special agreed elements: 1. The name of the Minister acceptable to both congregations. 
2.  Which of the Buildings will be the Centre of Worship.   
3.  The Name of the new United Congregation.

A most helpful discussion followed leading the group through the details of the document. The group acknowledged the length of time that it has taken to get to this point and how important it is that progress is made in these meetings. 

The name of the Minister acceptable to both congregations was discussed and found to be entirely uncontroversial. As difficult as change is for everybody, the Steering Group agreed that Julie Moody  possesses all the qualities that are needed for Ministry in the new united charge.    

The name of the new congregation was then discussed. We began by sharing names that had arisen and been suggested over as time has passed. The names shared were creative and many were very acceptable to the group. We agreed that the eventual name chosen will be as important to the visitor as much as to the congregation. It is possible that at the next meeting a name might be agreed upon. 

With the sun setting on another beautiful day we closed our time together in prayer and Stuart expressed his appreciation for all those in the room and how faithfully they were playing their part. In our next meeting we will continue to work through the key issues on which the Basis of Union will rest.

NEXT MEETING  2 JUNE, 7.30 pm  
-
  Stuart Matthews
